
What’s going on? 
Our flying club has seen several students start their flight training since 
inception.  We have been using the plane almost daily, weather permitting, 
to train.   Two of our students have soloed, Josh Magruder and Tyler Funk!
The next couple meetings will involve planning the next Fly-In.  

Our club meetings are the 3rd 
Tuesday of the month at the 
hangar.  We also want to start 
‘Tuesday Nights at the Airport’ 
for members to hang out and 
talk planes & flying.   

Flaget Elementary Girl Scout 
Troop 562 came out to earn their 
Aviation badge and loved 
learning about the Jab!
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Josh Soloed! 
Josh Magruder 
had his first solo 

on his 31st 
birthday, 10-24! 

Tyler Soloed! 
Tyler Funk got his 
shirt tale cut off as 
a rite of passage 

for the solo flight! 

Ed loves teaching! 
Ed Fogarty cuts 
Josh’s shirt tale 

after his 
successful solo.
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